RECEIVED

JUN 08 2023
From: PSC Public Comment
To: PUBLIC SERVICE
Subject: RE: Case Filing #: 2023-00183 COMMISSION
Date: Thursday, June 15, 2023 11:51:00 AM

Case No. 2023-00183

Thank you for your comments on the application of North Manchester Water Association Inc. Your comments in the
above-referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s
consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2023-00183, in any further correspondence. The

documents in this case are available at View Case Filings for: 2023-00183 (ky.gov)

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

From: Marcum, Robert (BOP)_

Sent: Thursday, June 8, 2023 10:17 AM
To: PSC Public Comment <PSC.Comment@ky.gov>
Subject: Case Filing #: 2023-00183

North Manchester Water Association is my current and only option as a water supplier. |
would like to respectfully disagree with North Manchester Water Association in their attempt
to raise the rates on their customers. | would request intervention from the proposed rate
increase to myself and the customers of North Manchester Water Association. | don't have
the right to speak for others in the community that are in the jurisdiction of North Manchester
Water Association, but | can tell you this area of Eastern Kentucky is poor and a 27% rate
increase to the customers would be harsh: in my opinion. Also, | don't think it should be the
customers responsibility to come up with more money to cover North Manchester Water
Association's bad decisions and poor management of things from past years. North
Manchester Water Association has been in the local paper in the past for management issues
and questionable decisions and actions regarding money. | hope it is your decision, not to
approve this substantial rate increase on the customers who receive services from the North
Manchester Water Association. Thank you!

Robert Marcum
155 Mize Branch Road
Manchester, KY 40962





